
SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/EYC- RBS-KG/2019 - 20/No.11 Date :03/09/2019
To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Math Program

Dear Parents,

It is our constant endeavour to improve and upgrade the Pre school program
keeping in mind the best interest of children in mind. Recently we have been
reviewing and enhancing the Math program under the able guidance of
Ms.Veena Das, a Math expert .We believe that parents are our partners in the
odyssey of children’s education hence it was important to update you on
certain changes in the approach towards the math curriculum.

Herewith enclosing the details of the Math Program which will be uploaded on
the parent space too.
If you have any queries regarding the program please feel free to talk to your
child’s teacher during the PTM.

Thanking you,

With Warm Regards,

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty
The Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school
Redbricks Education Foundation


